
1. Proposed Change to General Bylaws at Congregational Meeting, June 2, 2024

The Board asks that the Bylaws indicating that BRUU is a part of the Joseph Priestley 
District be changed to read Central East Region wherever it appears in this document.

Reasoning:  This will be in line with the UUA changes as they moved from district to 
regional representation.

Submitted by President Angie Carrera

2. Proposed Change to the Bylaws 3, Section 3:1   Members and Meetings:
 
Section 3.1 It is recommended that the sentence that reads “Members may serve on the 
Board” be changed to “Members may serve as chairs on Committees and as members of 
the Board.”

Reasoning:  As we move to Core Committees, it is essential that we have committed 
members serving in Chair positions of leadership. This means that they will have 
received training as Chairs and be provided links (in KnowledgeBase) to Committee 
Chair manuals with position descriptions and SOPs for their committees. 

Submitted by President Angie Carrera


